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March 16, 2005

Dear Parties to EA03-005 (Paramount Resources Ltd.’s Cameron Hills Extension Project),

‘Please find attached to this letter separate letters to the NEB and INAC, with a list of the proposed
modifications from the “consult to modify” phase of the post-Report of Environmental Assessment period
for this Environmental Assessment. The Review Board has submitted wording changes that it considers
acceptable. In no case was the original intent of the recommendations changed; changes were only made
to facilitate clarity of the wording and/or easier implementation of the recommendations by the
responsible organizations.

The Review Board has submitted these changes to the NEB and INAC for final adoption of the overall
recommendation that the Paramount Cameron Hills Extension Project proceed to the regulatory phase of
approvals, as long as the measures recommended in the Report of EA (some of which are amended here)
and the commitments made by the developer in the Report of EA are implemented.

Do not hesitate to contact me for more information.
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Alistair MacDonald
Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
(867) 766-7056

amacdonald@mveirb.nt.ca
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